

The Cardinal Football Family is very sorry to hear about the passing of Tom Hickey. Tom was a long-time youth football coach in our organization. Tom's family has generously named Cardinal Football as a recipient of memorial donations in Tom's memory.

If interested in making a donation, please send a check payable to MT Cardinal Football and mail to:

Cardinal Football PO Box 655 Thiensville, WI 53092

We ask that all donors make sure that they provide their name and address if not on the check and write "Tom Hickey Memorial" in the memo line.

Mequon-Thiensville Cardinal Youth Football is an all-volunteer 501(c)(3) organization dedicated to promoting the game of football in Mequon and Thiensville for children in 5th through 8th grades.